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Kerry Anne Wain

From: Jeanne MACINNES 
Sent: 27 August 2019 09:37
To: CDLL-LDP
Subject: LLANRHOS DEVELOPMENT

I have used the website to give feedback on the individual sites, but forgot on each of them to make the 
IMPORTANT POINT which a number of us made at the local consulation, namely: 
NO developments at Llanrhos BEFORE YOU ENSURE WE ALL HAVE ACCESS TO 
MOBILE PHONE SIGNALS.  Some of us in Llanrhos do not have this now normal service, and with 
banks moving to dual security using mobile phones, afraid we are about to be doubly disadvantaged. 
Thank you. Please attah this to all feedback about Llanrhos. 
Jeanne MacInnes 
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